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PPRC News Brief 23rd July 2020 

In a bid to support the fight against COVID 19, the Political Parties Registration 

Commission (PPRC) on Wednesday 22nd July 2020 received ten thousand (10,000) 

facial masks from the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP). 

Handing over the facial masks on behalf of the UNDP Team Lead, Governance 

Cluster, Kadie Jumu-Peters says the donation comes after a request from the 

Commission to support political parties in the fight against the spread of the virus and 

to promote the mask-up campaign in the country. 

Receiving the donation, the Chairman of the PPRC Abdullai Masiyambay Bangurah 

thanked the UNDP for its continued support to the work of the Commission and the 

country. 

He assured the UNDP team that the facial masks will be distributed to  the political 

parties who in turn will give to it's members and supporters. 

For further information, contact the outreach unit on O78201770/+23234117201 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION 
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprcsierraleone.org      Website: www.pprcsierraleone.org 
+232 78290607 / 078201770 
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